MISS SUNYE TABENKEN BANGOR and NEW YORK CITY - Miss Sunye Tabenken, 71, died Jan. 31, 1985, at a Bangar hospital. She was formerly a resident of New York City for many years. Miss Tabenken was born in Portland, Sept. 3, 1913, the daughter of Harry and Leah (Maisel) Tabenken. She attended Portland schools and graduated from Partland High School. She retired in 1980 as executive administrator of the M. Mittman and Co. of New York City after 30 years employment. Surviving are a brother and sister-in-law, Gerald and Ruth Tabenken of Bangor; a niece, Mrs. Adele Pak of New York City; three nephews, one grandnephew and one grandniece. She is also remembered by a dear friend; Gertrude (Cooperstein) Rosenberg of New York City. She was predeceased by a sister, Mrs. David (Ann) Wiesman in 1984. Funeral services will be held noon Friday at the Jewish Funeral Chapel, Center Street, with Rabbi Joseph Schonberger officiating. Interment will be in Beth Israel Cemetery, Bangor. Friends may call at the residence of Gerald Tabenken, 120 Linden St., Bangor, following interment. Friends who wish may contribute in her memory to the Sunye Tabenken Cancer Fund, care of Hospital Development Foundation of Eastern Maine, 489 State St., Bangor 04401. Arrangements by Brookings-Smith.